
BR 14/2016
To:
Branch Chairs, Vice Chairs, Secretaries & Convenors

Family Court SEC
Cc:
NEC Co-Reps


Napo Officers and Staff 
19th February 2016

Dear Colleague,                                                                                  
Napo and the Civil Service Pensioners Alliance  
This circular updates members on the developing relationship between Napo and the Civil Service Pensioners Alliance (CSPA). Please circulate this to any retired Napo members with whom you may be in touch with and any members who have indicated that they are close to retirement.

A successful launch event took place at AGM last year to explore what opportunities might exist to extend CSPA membership and the range of services that are available to retired Napo members, or those Napo members reaching retirement age in the near future.
What is the CSPA?

The CSPA has been promoting the interests of retired civil servants since it was set up in 1953. During the intervening years the Alliance has been active on behalf of not just retired civil servants, but also at the forefront of promoting the interests of all pensioners through involvement with such organisations as Age UK, the Public Service Pensioners’ Council (PSPC); and the National Pensioners’ Convention (NPC). 
The CSPA also works closely with the Civil Service trade unions and related organisations such as the Civil Service Retirement Fellowship (CSRF), the Charity for Civil Servants (CFCS) and the Civil Service Insurance Society (CSiS).
The CSPA is recognised by the Cabinet Office and other government departments and agencies as the representative body speaking on behalf of retired civil servants of which approximately 55,000 are in active membership. 
A new opportunity for retired Napo members 
Although Napo has three categories of retired membership which allow varying degrees of ongoing involvement with Napo, Napo’s National Executive Committee has reached the view that also offering access to membership of the CSPA might enable retired Napo member’s further opportunities to be active in their focused campaigns, and take advantage of CSPA’s membership benefits and services. 
The CSPA is also working to set up a Napo Branch within the Alliance provided there is sufficient support from Napo retired members and I have written to all those members who registered an interest in CSPA membership at the last AGM.

Clearly it is hoped that our retired members will remain active in Napo in addition to joining the CSPA, where you can enjoy the benefits and companionship of other retired civil and public servants and make a real contribution to their and your futures in ensuring that they and pensioners generally are not ignored by government. 
This is especially relevant when governments come to determine policies on such important issues as the provision of health services, residential care, transport, housing and the development of the State Retirement Pension on a basis that is fair and acceptable to pensioners.  
Free membership to CSPA in 2016 for retired Napo members
From 1 January 2016 the CSPA subscription is £24 per annum for single membership and £32.40 for joint membership). As part of a special introductory offer, it has been agreed that for the first year of membership, Napo will bear the cost of applications to the CSPA for individual subscriptions which will be reduced by 50% in the hope that this will encourage Napo retired members to join the CSPA and consider forming a vibrant Napo Branch.
For further information please contact: ilawrence@napo.org.uk   
Les Priestley

c/o
CSPA Head Office,
Grosvenor House,
125 High Street,
CROYDON,
CR0 9XP
Or on:  lmp229@me.com who would also be pleased to hear from you.                                               
Yours sincerely
IAN LAWRENCE
General Secretary

